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Public Notice

it is bring published for the information of general pubtic that it has come to

the notice of the Head Office that a rumour is being spread by some unscrupulous

elements that entrance examination for admission in Meritorious Schools situated

in the state of Punjab is being conducted on24.04.2022, whereas no such date for

the conduct of said examination has been finalized so far. The date of entrance test

will be published on website ssapunjab.org.
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